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Newsletter No 5
6.12.21
Dear Parents/Guardians
Year 1 RE Lesson
Year 1 have been learning about the Christmas Story through drama and song and they have done so well with this, the children would like to invite you to watch them perform the story.  

If you would like to join the children in their lesson, we have set up a zoom link for you to watch remotely on 17th December at 10am.  We ask parents not to record the lesson.
Zoom Meeting ID: 812 1867 1061 Passcode: 896003
Kind regards

Mrs Ashpole

Mrs Forbes
Tilsworth Road


Stanbridge


Leighton Buzzard


Bedfordshire


LU7 9HY 





Telephone: 01525 210328


 Fax:           01525 211921

















Head Teacher: Miss Rosemary Godwin
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Healthy School



“We believe in our children”


